Carmine Capasso |

From: R. David Chiappetia [rdavide@oplonline.nat]
Sent: Thursday, April 25, 2013 12:25 AM

To: Carmine Capasso

Subject: David Chlappetta

Carmine,

Just want to take this moment to thank you, Vinnie and your crew. The work on
the wall is top end. 1 knew from the first meeting with Vinnie what the quality of
your work would be....

As president of this wacky condo association (as they all are) my sincere thanks.
David
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